
 

                INTRA COLLEGIATE COMPETITIONS -    PICTIONARY GAME 

 
 

          The Faculty of Biotechnology, Department of Life Sciences organised a Pictionary game for 
students of all streams on 9.10.23. The competition aimed to provide a platform for students to 
showcase their talents, improve their cognitive abilities and stimulate innovative thinking. The 
competition was conducted with 4 persons per team. The competition was a great success, with 
many talented students participating and presenting their research on the given topic.         The 
winners were awarded prizes and certificates for their outstanding performance. Overall, the 
competition was a great opportunity for students to develop their knowledge on various aspects of 
foods and its nutritional value. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Life-Science students of all three years participate in Pictionary game as part of Intra Collegiate 
competitions. 


